
Lackawanna Trail Friends of Music Meeting     February 18, 2014 

Meeting called to order at 7:10 pm 

In Attendance: Jackie Mattes, Nikki W., Eleanor Kane, Kevin Dikeman, Cathy Strauch, Joe Strauch 

Approval of minutes from November meeting: Motion by Nikki, 2
nd

  by Joe. All in favor. 

Approval of treasurer report: Motion by Joe, 2
nd

 by Kevin, not approved, pending Cathy checking info. 

Band Director report:  Devin Clarke and Joe Merolla going to Regional Orchestra  Feb. 26-28  Amanda 

Stutzman and Joe Merolla going to Regional Band 12-14. 

Kevin is applying for Marching Band Director.  Looking at no longer competing in TOB.  Need to rebuild 

Marching Band numbers.  Possibility of going to a Cavalcade competition. 

 

Choral Director's Report 

2/18/14 

 

Three students qualified for Region Chorus at Tunkhannock High School. Alyssa Walker, soprano 1, 

Rachel Clark, Alto 1 and Seth Williams, Tenor 2. 

 

Seth Williams qualified for All State Chorus in Hershey in March. 

 

 

I used $750 of my choral account to buy a sound system for Chrysalis to use in performances. 

 

Chrysalis will be performing at the Viewmont Mall on March 5th. PMEA is celebrating Music In Our 

Schools Month with public performances. Chrysalis performs at 4pm. 

 

Other Business:  Spaghetti Dinner to  be held April 28 at Gins.  Tickets will be $10.  Will have a bake sale. 

Cathy will work on the flyer. 

Spring Concert dates: Jazz Band April 30.  Concert Band May 19 (will be changed to June once winter 

settles down)  Jr. High Choral and Band  May 22    Spring Choral May 29. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm.  

 


